
What will my child be reading at home? 

1. Online Book 

 From the 14th February, we will be using Read Write Inc Oxford Owl to assign books. This means that the books that your child is  

reading in class which match their exact Phonics level can now be assigned by their class teacher and accessed from your phone, iPad or 

laptop.  

Read Write Inc is our school Phonics programme, and all books are colour banded by level. This means that your child will now be able 

to access the book they have been focusing on in their Phonics group to practice at home. As a result, your child will develop a greater 

confidence with their reading as most words should be fully decodable for them. Your child’s teacher will assign the new book they have 

been focusing on every 3-5 days as they work through them in their class. These books will expire after a few weeks so that your child 

has time to re-read them if they would like.  

2. Book Bag Book 

Your child will now also have a ‘reading for pleasure’ book. This book will not necessarily be aimed at the child’s exact reading level but 

is an opportunity to read at home to expose them to new vocabulary and themes. These will be changed weekly.  

 

1. Visit www.oxfordowl.co.uk and click ‘log in’.  

2. Click on ‘students’ and enter your child’s details.  

3. Click on ‘homework’. Select the book your child wants to 

read. Read the book. You can use the pen tool to write 

on sound buttons or circle a word.  

4. When you have completed the book, click ‘I’ve  

finished the e-book’. Your child will then click on a smiley face 

to show if they enjoyed the book, and their teacher will receive 

an alert that they have read. 


